
Brilliant Bagels
We are trialling serving children 
bagels prior to the start of day. They will be served in the main 
hall between 8:35 - 8:45am on a first come first served basis. 
Children should come in to the hall to get one, then make 
their way around the outside of the school to their class. 

We are delighted to let you know that following the Tesco 
Stronger Starts vote in our local Tesco stores, Seymour’s 
‘Feeding Families’ project came 1st and has been chosen by 
Tesco customers to receive a grant award of £1,500! We will 
share how we use the money to support our children and 
families soon. Thank you to all who voted.

 

 

 

11th to 15th 
September 

18th to 22nd 
September 

26th to 28th 
September 

2nd to 6th 
October 

9th to 13th 
October 

16th to 20th 
October

31st Oct to 
3rd Nov

94.4%     95.3%       96.6% 95.5% 95.5% 92.6% 91%

Seymour News
Friday 3rd November 2023

Last day of Autumn term
Friday 15th December
First day of Spring term 2024 
Tuesday 2nd January   
INSET day
Monday 22nd January 2024
Spring Half term 
Mon 12th to Fri 16th Feb
INSET day 
Monday 19th February  
Last day of Spring term
Thursday 28th March
First day of Summer term 
Monday 15th April 
Summer half term 
Mon 27th to Fri 31st May
INSET day
Monday 3rd June 
INSET day 
Monday 1st July 
Last day of summer term 
Tuesday 23rd July 

Seymour Superstars 
Classteacher awards for this 
week are
Yr1 - Charlotte, Freddie, Alisha
Yr2 - Sophia, Haya
Yr3 - India, Daniel, Debbie
Yr4 - Henry, Aleena
Yr5 - Estelle, Aaira
Yr6 - Rebekah, Amanda, Yusuf

Headteacher award
This week’s headteacher awards 
went to Charlotte, India and 
Aaira. Congratulations and we 
look forward to sharing a hot 
chocolate with you next Friday 
We are proud of you all!

Tel: 01293 533198         0ffice email: office@seymour-tkat.org             Website: www.seymour-tkat.org

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,

Since the clocks have gone back Autumn is here with a vengeance 
with gusty winds and buckets full of rain. Although over 30 children 
took the day off on Thursday, school was well and truly open - well 
done to all who came in! This means our attendance is well below 
this week.
Before half term we held parents evenings and just over 70% met 
with their child’s teacher. If you would like to make an appointment 
please talk to your child’s teacher or contact them through the year 
group email. 
We hope that all enjoy the fireworks over the weekend and please 
keep safe. 
Best wishes 
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